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Friday, 14 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
 
It seems hard to believe that the Christmas break was only six weeks ago; it’s been a very busy half-term and the 
teachers and students have accomplished a great deal together. I think everybody is ready for a break and I’m 
sure we will all come back re-energised for the Lent half-term. 
 
As this half term comes to an end, I wanted to remind you of the following key dates. 
 

 Monday 24th February:  The school will be open for the return of all students 

 W/C Monday 24th February – Wednesday 4th March: Year 11 Core Mock exams continue, detailed timetables have 

been issued and can be found on Firefly 

 Thursday 27th February:  Year 7 parents’ evening, details and booking info has been sent out, so please be sure 

to book a time to see your child’s subject teachers.  Please note that the school will be on an early closure this 

day and all students will go home at 1.30pm 

 Thursday 5th March: Year 9 parents’ evening, further details and how to book your appointments will follow in 

due course.  Please note that the school will be on an early closure this day and all students will go home at 

1.30pm 

 Thursday 19th March: Year 9 GCSE options evening.  Please note that the school will be on an early closure this 

day and all students will go home at 1.30pm 

 Friday 3rd April: End of Term 

 
It will be very busy after the break, particularly for those students preparing for external exams. We will do all 
that we can here at school to look after them and help them manage their workloads. We will keep them in our 
prayers and I ask all of you to pray for everyone in our school community that we may enjoy a happy half-term 
and be richly blessed as we approach Easter. 
 
As always, I thank you for your continued support and I wish all of you a peaceful and restful holiday. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Martin Bonner 
Head Teacher   

 


